
From: Kobutsu Malone kobutsu.malone@gmail.com
Subject: Renting the "Reflections Yoga Center" facility to the disgraced Eido Shimano

Date: October 15, 2014 at 6:26 AM
To: ptursi@reflectionsyoga.com

Dear Paula,

Followers of the discredited Zen teacher Eido Shimano have publicized that they have rented your 
facility for a public event on October 25th, 2014.  
See: http://www.shimanoarchive.com/PDFs/GoldenWindZazenkai_10_25_14.pdf

Can you confirm their assertion?

Are you aware of Mr. Shimano's extensive history of sexual predation with specifically targeted 
vulnerable women?

Details of this man's predatory behavior can be found here: http://www.shimanoarchive.com/ and in 
the book "The Zen Predator of the Upper East Side" by New York Times reporter Mark 
Oppenheimer http://www.amazon.com/Predator-Upper-East-Kindle-Single-ebook/dp/B00GMVTPYI 

It is important that people are informed of this man's history, his fall from grace and the attempts of a 
few hardline fanatical students to promote him despite the enormous amount of condemnatory 
evidence that has been amassed and published. 

Kobutsu Malone
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